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POLICY 

Beginning with the Fall Semester 2014, Bethel employees, as well as their spouses 

and dependents, who are eligible for Staff Waiver cannot receive any other Bethel 

aid. The Staff Waiver must be used. 

Staff Waiver consists of free tuition only. Except for the Tennessee HOPE (Lottery) 

Scholarship, any other grants or scholarships received can be used to pay for books 

($400 per year), computer ($550 for new students only), fees, and Bethel room and 

board (double room only). Any amounts received over these allowances will reduce 

the Staff Waiver. Since the Tennessee HOPE (Lottery) Scholarship is earned by the 

student by maintaining the required minimum grade point average, such 

scholarships will not reduce the Staff Waiver. Any excess funds received through the 

Tennessee HOPE (Lottery) Scholarship are refundable to the student in accordance 

with the University’s refund policy. 

Physician Assistant and Nursing students (when accepted into the Nursing Program) 

are not eligible for Staff Waiver. 

RESPONSIBLE PARTIES 

University Financial Aid personnel, University Billing personnel 

PUBLICATION 

This policy is published on the University’s website. 


